
March 8, 1968 

Honol"able Fletcher Thompson 
Membel' of Congress 
House of Representatives 
1641 Longworth Building 
Washington, D. C . 

Dear -Fletcher: 

Thank you for the low i-ent housing report. 

We shall c :rtainly c · 11 upon you for as istance in securing 
approval of th lea in ea. e it ls necessary. 

Thank you for you,:- h lp. 

DS:fy 

bee: Mr. M. B. Satterfield 
Col. Malcolm Jones 

Since~ely yours, 

D nSw t 




